Special Town Board Meeting

Spring Road Tour

Wednesday, May 6, 2009

4:30 p.m.

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. at the Bradley Town Hall by Chairman Kevin Koth.
Present were Supervisors Jelinek and Hilgendorf, Road Consultant Byron Lange and Road
Supervisor Brian Gruhlke.

Under the wage schedule, Lead Person position under summer help was eliminated.

The Chairman signed the Road Supervisor Contract as he is no longer in his probationary period.

Moved by Hilgendorf, seconded by Jelinek to approve the letter Attorney Reid will be sending to
Nancy Clinton regarding Sand Lane. Motion carried.

Deer Lake Road — look at cutting this winter, trees will be marked for residents to see. Clean slopes
up next summer possibly blacktop depending upon budget.

Beach Road — looked over road.
Crystal Beach — will contact Foley’s for price on taking down the dead trees.
Ella Road — looked at driveway to new subdivision no changes necessary.

Byron will contact County (while they are working on County U) about taking down the big pine tree
that blocks residents’ vision coming off of Stone Road.

Sand Lane — looked at turn around. Byron will call Dave Lemke about getting the description so we
can get the paper work started.

Goldfinch Lane — talked to Mary Kay Hensel about the gravel that is pushed into the slope from the
snowplow. Discussed blacktopping the road, she will talk the neighbors over the summer for their
opinions.

Peaceful Valley Road — looked the road over, will have a center line and possibly white lines painted
especially on corners. Byron will contact Rod Akey about the water on the side of the road.

Mohawksin Road — looked at areas where we will be tying in the blacktop when Peaceful Valley Road
is blacktopped.

Viewed the construction of the building at the cemetery.

Cody Road — owners contacted the Town about grading the road, can not find a private contractor to
grade. On the agenda for Monday’s meeting.

Alber Road — looked over the road, will not be major construction.

Alery road — future: ditch, stump high lands; leave swamp along. Grubbing, touch up shoulders.



Blum Road — will leave as is.

Behling Road — may need to add some gravel, had a frost heave, will check into what happened
there.

Crass Road — intersection of Crass Road and Koth Road, add a stop sign.

Kings Road — looked at Fred Scholz’s driveway, they have trouble getting onto Kings Road because
their approach to the road is on an incline and gets icy.

The local contractors that normally bid our grubbing will be given the specs for the roads to be
grubbed this year for a bid.

The Board, Byron and Brian returned to the Town Hall at 8:00 p.m.
It was moved by Jelinek, seconded by Hilgendorf to adjourn.

Minutes recorded by Supervisor Hilgendorf



